
Sharla Dillon 

From: John Hutton 
Sent: 
To: 

Tuesday, November 14, 2017 8:13 AM 
Sharla Dillon 

Subject: FW: Roane Co PEG 

Sharla, 

Will you please file this in Docket No. 11-00146? 

Thanks, 
John 

From: Melanie Townsend [mailto:melanie.townsend@roanecountytn.org] 
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 3:52 PM 
To: John Hutton 
Subject: Roane Co PEG 

*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown 
senders or unexpected email. - STS-Security*** 

John, 

In confirmation of our conversation today, Roane County desires to continue to have one (1) PEG 
channel. If you need further information, please let me know. Thank you. 

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 

Kind regards, 

Melanie Townsend 
Executive Assistant 
Grants Coordinator 
Office of the County Executive 
Roane County Courthouse 
200 E Race Street, Suite 1 

Kingston, TN 37763 
865-717-4101 

Check out more information at www.roanecountytn.gov. 
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